Your request is being dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and you will
receive a response within 20 working days of the date that we received your request.

The Freedom of Information Act 2000 defines a number of exemptions that may restrict the
release of the requested information. There will be an assessment and if any of

the exemptions categories apply then the information may not be released. You will be
informed if this is the case, including your rights of appeal.

The information provided will be in English, normal font size. If you require alternative
formats, e.g. other language, audio, large print, etc. please notify us.

If we are unable to provide you with the information requested we will notify you of this
together with the reason(s) why and details of how you may appeal (if appropriate).

Further information is available through the Information Commissioner at the:

Information Commissioner's Office
Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

Cheshire. SK9 5AF

Telephone: 0303 123 1113
Internet: www.ico.org.uk

Yours sincerely

John Page
Quality Manager
John.Page@SOUTHWARK.GOV.UK

The email you received and any files transmitted with it are confidential, may be covered by legal
and/or professional privilege and are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom
they are addressed. If you have received this in error please notify us immediately. If you are not the
intended recipient of the email or the person responsible for delivering it to them you may not copy it,
forward it or otherwise use it for any purpose or disclose its contents to any other person. To do so
may be unlawful. Where opinions are expressed in the email they are not necessarily those of
Southwark Council and Southwark Council is not responsible for any changes made to the message
after it has been sent.




